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Oregon like many states faces housing challenges. 

Quite simply the cost of housing is too high and it forces many into homelessness. 

 

We need solutions. We need to invest in building mixed income public development. 

 

This is for the future of Oregon. 

 

It will provide jobs but most importantly it will provide housing. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Seth Caddy  


